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22 September 2003

Ms. Shirley Soehn

Executive Director

 Telecommunications

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, ON

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Soehn:

Re:  Filing of Phase III results.

Due to resource constraints as a result of the Interrogatory NWTEL(CRTC)20Jun03, Northwestel requests an extension on our obligation to report 2002 Phase III Results, until November 30, 2003.

The Company apologizes for any inconvenience.

Yours truly,

Dallas Yeulett

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Northwestel Inc.


P.O. Box 2727


Whitehorse, YT


Y1A 4Y4
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